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Princess Christian Care Home drops off Halloween treats to local
pre school

On Tuesday 31 October here at Princess Christian Care Home, we had fun dropping off a box of Halloween treats to our pals

at Bright Horizons Pre-school in Woking.

Our residents helped our Activity Team make up goodie boxes – filled with chocolates and sweeties and decorated with stickers –

especially for the children to enjoy at Halloween.

The children and staff were delighted to receive our surprise and we hope to get together with them before Christmas.

We hope they all had a very happy Halloween!

 

 


